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UPDATED 2-1-1 ASHTABULA 

COUTNY FOOD PANTRY LIST 2-1-1 Ashtabula County turns 20 years old this 

year! Our information and referrals services 

became a 2-1-1 service in July of 2003. Since 

then we have answered over 290,000 calls, texts, 

emails, and in-person questions. Weõve made a 

lot of changes since then, and we canõt wait to 

share them with you!  

Stay tuned for more information about how we 

plan to celebrate our big anniversary, and thank 

you for your continued support of 2-1-1 Ashtabula 

County.  

Countdown to our 20th Anniversary!  

SCHOOL GIVEAWAYS/E VENTS 
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